Appendix A:

Letters of Support

First Nations
Kwakiutl First Nation
T’Sou-ke First Nation

Community and Urban Planning Organizations
Greater Victoria Greenbelt Society

Otter Point & Shirley Residents & Ratepayers Association
Smart Growth British Columbia

Forestry Worker Unions

Communications, Energy & Paperworkers Union of Canada, Western Region
Pulp, Paper, and Woodworkers of Canada

United Steelworkers (added October 23, 2007)

Recreational User Organizations
Juan de Fuca Community Trails Society

Surfrider Foundation, Victoria Chapter

Environmental Groups
Dogwood Initiative
Sierra Club of Canada — British Columbia Chapter

Western Canada Wilderness Committee






PO Box 307, Scoke B.C., V0SS 1INO
Ph.: 642-3957 Pax: 642-7808

October 11, 2007

Errel Price, Acting Auditor General
John Doyle, Auditor General

g8 Bastion Sguare

Victoria, BC V8V 1X4

Dear Auditor General:

The T'Scu-ke First Nation supports the Sea to Sea Greenbelt
Socilety's request for an investigation intc the Minister of
Forests decision to approve the removal of Western Forest
Products private lands from TFL's 6, 19 and 25. T'Socu-ke has
serious concerns about that decision. It invelwves the
privatization of more land in its Traditional Territory, which is
becoming increasingly developed and unavailable to T'Sou-ke. The
Government of British Columbia refuses to consult with T"Sou-ke
about its Aboriginal title claim, on the basis that T'Sou-ke
surrendered its Territory through its Douglas Treaty (a position
that T'Sou-ke strongly disputes for a number of reasons). Thusg,
as with all forestry decisicns, T'Sou-ke was never consulted
dbout the impact of this privatization on its Aboriginal title
interests.

The T'Sou-~ke Nation support this request for a transparent,
public review of the decision by the Auditer General.

Singerely,

e Lecrn

Kerrie MacLean
T'Sou-ke Nation
Band Administrator















October 11, 2007

Errol Price, Acting Auditor General
John Doyle, Auditor General

8 Bastion Square

Victoria, BC

V8V 1X4

Dear Auditor General:

Please be advised that Smart Growth BC supports the request that the Auditor General
conduct a formal and complete examination of:

* the Minister of Forests and Range’s decision of January 25 and 31, 2007 to delete all
the private lands held by Western Forest Products (WFP) from Tree Farm Licenses 6,
19, and 25, and

* related government management of finances and resources.

We believe that this decision to delete these lands from the TFL without adequate public

consultation is a significant threat to sustainable land use planning and growth management.

Sincerely,

Mwwé\

Cheeying Ho
Executive Director

Creating more livable communities 314 — 402 West Pender Street, Vancouver, B.C. V6B 1T6
T 604.915.5234 F 604.915.5236 W www.smartgrowth.bc.ca



COMMUNICATIONS, ENERGY & PAPERWORKERS UNION OF CANADA

Don MacNeil
Vice President, Western Region

October 11, 2007

Via E-Mail

Errol Price, Acting Auditor General
John Doyle, Auditor General

8 Bastion Square

Victoria, BC V8V 1X4

Dear Auditor General:

Please be advised that CEP Western Region supports the request that the Auditor
General conduct a formal and complete examination of:

* the Minister of Forests and Range’s decision of January 25 and 31, 2007 to
delete all the private lands held by Western Forest Products (WFP) from

Tree Farm Licenses 6, 19, and 25, and

* related government management of finances and resources.

Yours truly,

Don MacNeil
Vice President
CEP Western Region

DM:ss/cope 343

#540 — 1199 West Pender St., Vancouver, BC V6E 2R1 = Tel: (604) 682-6501 = Fax: (604) 685-5078



PULP, PAPER AND WOODWORKERS
OF CANADA | National Office

@ Affiliated to the Confederation of Canadian Unions

October 12, 2007

Errol Price, Acting Auditor General
John Doyle, Auditor General

8 Bastion Square

Victoria, BC

V8V 1X4

Dear Auditor General,
Please be advised that the Pulp, Paper and Woodworkers of Canada support
the request from Sea to Sea Greenbelt Society’s call for the Auditor General to
conduct a formal and complete examination of:
e the Minister of Forests and Range’s decision of January 25 and
31, 2007 to delete all the private lands held by Western Forest
Products (WFP) from Tree Farm Licenses 6, 19, and 25, and

e related government management of finances and resources.

Yours truly,

/ #rna

Jim King
National President

JK:aj
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October 11, 2007

Errol Price, Acting Auditor General
John Doyle, Auditor General

8 Bastion Square

Victoria, BC V8V 1X4

Dear Auditor General:

Please be advised that Dogwood Initiative supports the request that the Auditor
General conduct a formal and complete examination of:

* the Minister of Forests and Range’s decision of January 25 and 31, 2007 to
delete all the private lands held by Western Forest Products (WFP) from
Tree Farm Licenses 6, 19, and 25, and

* related government management of finances and resources.

Thank you,

Will Horter, Executive Director
Dogwood Initiative



October 11, 2007

Errol Price, Acting Auditor General
John Doyle, Auditor General

8 Bastion Square

Victoria, BC V8V 1X4

Dear Auditor General:

Please be advised that the Sierra Club of Canada, BC Chapter supports the request that the Auditor
General conduct a formal and complete examination of:

* the Minister of Forests and Range’s decision of January 25 and 31, 2007 to delete all the private
lands held by Western Forest Products (WFP) from Tree Farm Licenses 6, 19, and 25, and
* related government management of finances and resources.

Kathryn Molloy
Executive Director
Sierra Club of Canada, BC Chapter
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